## **Department of Public Works**

## Memo

To:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From:

Christopher J. Parella, Director of Public Works

Date:

May 24, 2022

Re:

Recommendation re (Department of Community Development) - Request for

Council Consideration to Draft an Ordinance for Parking Restrictions on a Portion

of San Francisco Street

Town Administrator Contente,

I have no issues with the above-mentioned request for a "No Overnight Parking" area on a portion of San Francisco Street right of way.

Respectfully Submitted,

Christopher J. Parella Director of Public Works

TOWN COUNCIL JUN - 1 2022 MEETING